
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Robin [mailto:robin@robincody.net]  
> Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2016 4:24 PM 
> To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
> Subject: About Central City 2035 
>  
> We've come a long way in the last couple of decades to make the inner city riversides more natural 
and accessible.  There's more to be done to make the greenway even better.  I swim downtown and 
bike to get there, so I'm particularly interested in making more of the shoreline swimmer-friendly.  The 
bike paths could be lined more with native plants rather than with briars, too.  I'd like to see a longer 
no-wake zone along east side of Ross Island.  The city has already pivoted nicely to face the river, and 
everything more we can do will make Portland a more livable place. 
>  
> Thank you for your work on this. 
>  
> Robin Cody, author of Ricochet River and Voyage of a Summer Sun 
5003 SE 34 Ave, Portland 97202 


